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Dear Legislator,  

 

I am writing to express my outrage at the ongoing national crisis of gun violence. We 

in Oregon passed Measure 114, and I urge you to work quickly towards full 

implementation. At this time I am NEUTRAL on SB 348-1. I appreciate your work to 

date, but I do not want you to weaken Measure 114. The bill needs language to 

ensure it is enforced equitably as the voting majority intended. Hunting guns should 

require a permit and the permit process needs to be robust. Please do all you can to 

bring Measure 114 to fruition so that we can begin reducing the number of lives lost 

to gun violence in Oregon. It is time.  

 

Thank you for your support.  


